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The Department for Transport has issued its response to the recommendations of the HS2 Select 

Committee. 

The report provides the stance of the Department for Transport as the promoter of the scheme, on 

the issues highlighted in the hundreds of petitions submitted by organisations and individuals along 

the route. 

The Select Committee recently issued its final report  containing directions and recommendations to 

cases which remain unresolved. 

DfT’s response. 
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